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February 2, 2023 
 

McConnell Farms LLC 
c/o Jon Reiter 
jon@cavalrei.com 
 
Dear Jon Reiter:   

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, scientists, staff, and educators of 
Pollinator Partnership, I am delighted to congratulate you on your acceptance 
into the Bee Friendly Farming (BFF) program. 
 
Attached, you will find your BFF membership certificate for McConnell Farms 
LLC that you can print out and proudly display. Additionally, you now have 
access to the BFF online store, where you can donate to the program at cost to 
receive hats, signs, and promotional materials and you can also expect to begin 
receiving the BFF e-newsletter. 
 
As a member, you qualify to use the BFF logo. If you would like to use the BFF 
logo on packaging, web pages, or otherwise, please reach out to Miles Dakin, 
BFF Program Director, at miles@pollinator.org with examples of how it will be 
used for final approval. 
 
Together, we are changing the future and challenging all sectors of our society 
to work together. 
 
With gratitude,  

 
Kelly Bills 
Executive Director 
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